
Help make the 2022 Spring Carnival a party they’ll talk 
about for years to come!

A CALL TO ARMS!

10AM - 3PM

DRUMMOYNE PUBLIC SCHOOL

SUNDAY 28TH AUGUST

TOY STALL DONATIONS:
Please bring all clean, good-quality second 

hand toys to DPS on Saturday 27th Aug 
between 10am and 2pm and place each 

toy into appropriate price categories. 
Please do not drop boxes of unsorted toys. 

Please only donate toys you would be 
happy to receive as a gift.

BOOK STALL DONATIONS:
Please bring all pre-loved books to DPS on 
Saturday 27th Aug between 10am and 

2pm. Please help us by placing your books 
into allocated sections when you arrive. 

Unfortunately we won’t have resources to 
accept unsorted piles of books.

VOLUNTEERING:
To make this school carnival a success we 
need the help of as many people across 

the school community as possible. Please 
have a look at the volunteer roster (see 
link) and see where you can help. Even 

an hour will be a huge help, but we can't 
do it without you! 

https://signup.zone/dps-carnival

CAKE STALL DONATIONS:
Attention all bakers! We welcome your  
contributions of cakes, slices, cookies, 

cupcakes, bliss balls and gluten free treats! 
Drop o� Saturday 27th Aug 10-2pm at the 

canteen (for items that do not need 
refrigeration), or on the morning of the 

carnival, Sunday 28th Aug from 9am. Cake 
boxes will be available to collect from 

outside the school o�ce from Monday 22nd 
August. Please mark the box where indicated 

for any allergens. TOMBOLA STALL DONATIONS:
Please start saving your glass jars to 

decorate and �ll with lollies! The Tombola 
Jar stall is hugely popular with the kids 

and always sells out early, so we ask that 
all families contribute where possible. 

They will be collected at school on the 
last Mufti day before the carnival. 

VOUCHER OR PRIZE DONATIONS?
If you or your workplace / business can donate 

a voucher of any kind, please email Christina 
Parass with an image and prize description. 

Cparass0@gmail.com


